
Hello 6IR – it feels very strange saying that! 

I’m Miss Roe and you are in my class next 

year. I’m incredibly excited to be moving 

into Year 6 with you and I’m sure we’ll 

have an amazing year. 

By now I’m sure you know that I love Harry 

Potter including both the books and the 

films. I’ve visited the studio tour in London 

too – it was awesome! Also, I love watching 

a wide variety of films, but they do usually 

make me cry especially ones with dogs in 

them.

When I’m not at school, I’m busy having 

fun with my family and crazy Beagle 

(Benji )exploring the great outdoors. I also 

like eating lots delicious food and 

dreaming of the beach. 

• Teaching about the 

Vikings as I adore 

anything History 

related

• Exploring the 

circulatory system - the 

human body is 

fascinating 

• Watching you 

continue to grow and 

develop


